
 

 

Thank you very much for coming along to our AGM and public meeting. 

If you would like to be informed of Dennistoun Community Council's activities 

please provide an e-mail address: 

............................................................................................................................... 

The Community Council is here to represent the people of Dennistoun and we'd very 

much like to hear from you to inform what we do in the future. Please list the three 

topics that currently concern you most about the area, or something that might be 

done to improve Dennistoun. 

1.  

 

 

 

2. 

 

 

 

3. 

 

 

Dennistoun Community Council is part of a wider steering group looking at issues in 

relation to factoring of tenemental properties.  Please use box below to highlight 

any concerns you have about local factors: 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for participating in the AGM and public meeting.  

Please leave your feedback sheet with a member of DCC. 


